
 

 

 

 
 
 

Newsletter 
 

As the year draws to a close, it is time to reflect on 

what has been a very exciting and successful year for 

Energy for Good. It has been with our great pleasure 

and enjoyment that over the year we have been able 

to make contributions to some very worthy causes.  

Our Dynamic Purchasing System that became OJEU 

compliant at the beginning of 2017 has been so well 

received with all those that have been able to utilise 

its benefits during their contract renewals. Currently 

the DPS is managing over 3000 sites across the UK.  

The UK major energy supplier network have 

complimented the Energy for Good process as being 

refreshingly efficient and technically competent. 

Commenting that it enables them to bid for our 

client’s contracts with confidence in accuracy, 

transparency and fairness. 

However, for Energy for Good the excitement has 

been the results we have achieved for our clients in 

attractive pricing and products as well as the ability 

to make contributions as a ‘not for profit’ business to 

some tremendous good causes. 

During November we were pleased to be able to hand 

over a cheque to Cancer Research who lead the way 

in finding ways to beat cancer 

 
Nichola Whymark, Cancer Research UK’s 
Fundraising Manager, said: 
 
“Cancer Research UK receives no government 

funding and is solely reliant on donations from our 

fantastic supporters like Energy for Good.” 
 

Continuing in the development of the DPS has been 

helped by the open forum of discussion that we 

encourage with all our clients as the end users. This 

has led to throughout 2017 some very seamless 

updates that have added greater functionality in the 

areas of Portfolio Management, Budgeting and Live 

Forecasting which further enhances the uniqueness of 

the DPS. 

 

 

Wishing our clients and everyone we 
have met throughout the year a Merry 
Christmas and a Prosperous and 
exciting 2018. 

December 2017 



 

Recently we were very 

proud to give £5,000 to 

Inspire Suffolk. The charity 

works with young people 

who are not in education, 

employment or training. They aim to support young 

people to overcome challenges they are facing and 

onto sustainable outcomes.  

 

The young people that they work with may be 

experiencing a range of challenges which can include 

lack of confidence, mental health issues, 

homelessness and unemployment to name a few.  

This is the nominated charity for the Chairman of 

Suffolk County Council, Stephen Burroughes who 

said;  

“Through using their fantastic not-for-profit 

procurement framework, we have been able to 

redirect an amazing £5,000 to a cause which brings 

huge benefit to the local community. 

“I would like to take this opportunity to thank all 

involved with the process; especially Energy for 

Good for their partnership, support and generous 

donation.” 
 

 

Looking towards 2018, Energy for Good will be 

directly supporting three very well deserving causes 

as well as contributing to our clients own good causes 

through the public-sector tendering. 

Our nominated causes are; 

 

Our work supports 16-24 years olds to find, gain and stay 

in work. 86% of those we help go on to stay in work. 

Cool Earth is an NGO that works alongside rainforest 

communities to halt deforestation and climate 

change. Cool Earth puts local people back in control, 

giving them the resources they need to keep their forest 

intact. We are changing the way rainforests are protected.  

Spring 2018 

 

In time for The Energyst Event on 17th April, look out for 

your ‘nomination coin’ which will be distributed through 

the Energyst Magazine. Each coin voucher will carry a 

value of £1 and you will be able to decide to which of the 

good causes you would like it to go to. This can be done 

either online or why not visit us at the event and put your 

choice in the appropriate voting box and will also enter 

you into a prize draw. 

 

 
       

If you would like to learn more about Energy for Good and what benefits it can 

bring to organisations then please either email info@energyforgood.org.uk or 

call 07851 751820 

mailto:info@energyforgood.org.uk

